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Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
February 23, 2011 
 
 

Via E-mail and  
Overnight Mail 

 
 
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 

Re: Docket No. UT-093046 – CONFIDENTIAL  
 Advanced Notice of Discontinuance of Order Activity of MBC Telecom, LLC 
 

Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide confidential notice to the Commission that Qwest will 
be initiating a cessation of order activity for MBC Telecom, LLC (“MBC”) ten (10) days 
after the date of this letter.   
 
MBC has not paid certain undisputed amounts under its Interconnection Agreement (“ICA”) 
with Qwest Corporation (“Qwest”) and Qwest is taking this action pursuant to Section 5.4.2 
of the ICA.  Section 5.4.2 also requires a confidential notice to the Commission of this 
action.   
 
Should MBC continue to leave this balance unpaid, Qwest will take additional action as 
permitted by the ICA and will follow all requirements of the ICA in those actions. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact me at (206) 345-1574.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/ldj 
cc:  All parties of record 
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